
OREGON SCAM JAM 2024 

Join the Oregon Division of Financial Regulation and AARP Oregon for an interactive 

fraud prevention workshop.  You’ll also hear from fraud prevention experts from the  

Federal Trade Commission, Construction Contractor's Board, Office of the Attorney 

General and the Oregon Aging & People with Disabilities.  

 

Attendees will: learn how to spot scams and gain prevention tips and tools to protect 

you against fraud.  

 

Doors open and breakfast will be served at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Tuesday, March 26, 2024,  8:30 a.m.— noon 

Roth Catering & Event Center 
1130 Wallace Road NW 
Salem, Oregon 97304 
 

Register: https://events.aarp.org/ScamJamSpring24 

 

 

 

                                            For More information 

                                            Scan the QR code 

Presented by:  


